
 

 

Vehicle Fire on Westbound I-80 
Thursday, August 19th @ 9:04 AM 

 
According to 511, all lanes on Westbound I-80 (west of Treasure Island) are blocked due to a 
vehicle fire. Motorists are advised to use alternate routes and avoid the area. 
 
Please monitor 511 for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute alternatives. 

August 19th, 2021 
 

#   #   # 
 

Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance. 
 

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources. 
 

https://511.org/alerts/critical
https://511.org/alerts/critical
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Additional-Resources.pdf?x10591
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/

